

Gooburrum State School

'Strive for Progress'

Voluntary Financial Contribution Scheme

Dear Parents and Carers,

Providing a quality educational program to students at Gooburrum State School, requires a significant investment in resources. Funds generated by the Voluntary Financial Contribution Scheme, are used to contribute towards the cost of photocopying additional resource materials for student use to enhance learning opportunities in our classrooms.

In 2024 our Voluntary Contribution amount is \$40 per year, per family, or \$10 per term.

We ask that wherever possible, the contribution be made at the start of the school year, so that students can benefit immediately. Payment can be made via the QKR app or in cash.

This scheme has the approval of our P and C Association. Parent and Carer contributions to this scheme will significantly enhance the quality of education provided in all our classrooms. We greatly appreciate your support in this way.

Sincerely,

Halli Cantrell

Principal

Lisa Fyffe

P&C President